
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an 
inspiring environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

 
5th January 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Can I first of all take the opportunity to wish you all a “Happy New Year”. 
 
Thank you to all those parents/carers who sent their children into school yesterday; it was lovely to see 
them.  As you know by now, Boris Johnson, the Prime Minister, made an announcement last night 
regarding the national lockdown, which comes into force tomorrow, Wednesday 6th January 2021. 
 
As a school we used today as a Training Day to discuss and prepare the way forward, as we want to make 
sure the children continue to receive quality first learning and teaching.  The staff have used today to 
contact different families and to plan how we can effectively deliver a curriculum that will support the 
learning.   
 
We also want to make sure that we support Critical workers and their families. Please see the school 
website for information regarding Critical Workers and Vulnerable children. If you consider yourself to be 
Critical Worker or you have a Vulnerable Child, please download the proforma, complete it and bring into 
school, and post it in the foyer by Thursday 7th January 2021. 
 
There will a more detailed Newsletter for parents/carers tomorrow. On that note can I also ask that you 
check the Website regularly for any updates. Thank you. 
 
Stay safe at all times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms J Clarke 
Head of School 
 
 


